
Our roads & parking  As citizens it is our own responsibility to know the local road & parking laws. Our school also has its own boundaries.  We have listed some following that are important to know.   The speed limit is sign posted   40km/h on the roads completely surrounding the school.  When walking to and from school please use the 2 traffic wardens at the marked cross walks for yours and your childrenǯs safety.  Side streets can become congested due to parking, please be courteous to fellow road users and do not park on local homes verges or driveways.  An alternative for parking is the Community Forum and walk to/from school via the Traffic Warden cross walks.  There is additional community parking at the Warradale Community Centre. Please note the designated bays closest to the centre, these are for visitors of the Community Nurse for appointments.  Please refrain from U-turns on the roads surrounding the school and within service entries and driveways. This is a very unsafe practice during drop off and pick up times.  Parking to drop your children to school is not permitted in the schools service entrance off Warradale and the Dental Therapy parking. Dental therapy car park is for dental staff and visiting clientele only.  Please remember as cyclists, to wear helmets when riding to and from school.   

Our roads & parking  Our schools surrounding streets are marked with verge ǮNo standingǯ signs. These signs are located in potential vehicle/pedestrian conflict areas including low visibility corners, roundabouts and T-junctions.  (See picture below for example)   We also have many Ǯstatutory no stopping areasǯ which may or may not be sign posted.   It is an offence to stop or park a vehicle 
 within 3mtrs of a double barrier white line, 
 10mtrs of an intersection & 
 9mtrs from a traffic island.  Parking across footpaths, verges or in driveways (in line of site of the houses letterbox) is also a parking offence in the City of Wanneroo.  Parking is not allowed on any grassed area between parking bays and verges or along any solid yellow line marked on a roadway.   Please be aware and park only in designated areas.   (Cantrell & Southmead T junction)  The City of Wanneroo Rangers are often seen around school and issue fines to those not adhering to council laws. You may not see them but if they see you they can take your carǯs photo if illegally parked.  

     Are you Road Wise?        As your P&C, we want to    
      ensure you and your       
      children have a  
      hassle free start and  
      finish to the school day,  
      everyday.        Did you know …. 
 That road safety is one the most talked about topics for families in and around school?   This leaflet has been produced by your P&C Road Wise Committee to ensure all families are aware of some important local road & parking laws and how to safely drop and pickup children from school.   It is our responsibility as parents/guardians to keep all children safe.   Please also pass this information on to any other family member or friend who may be dropping or collecting your children from school.   

ALWAYS ENSURE YOU Park only in designated areas  
TAKE NOTE  Of the council signs posted around the school  
AND REMEMBER   Common sense is the best sense.  
If you would like more copies of this leaflet please 
contact the P&C Road Wise Committee via 
Facebook or lpspandcpresident@gmail.com 
 

mailto:lpspandcpresident@gmail.com


Landsdale Primary Schoolǯs P&C Kiss & Drive  Kiss & Drive is located at the front of the school on Broadview and is the 
only safe place around the school for dropping off and collecting your children.  Whilst Kiss & Drive is the schools responsibility, the P&C provides volunteer parents for pickup times with a school representative everyday to ensure your children are safe when using Kiss & Drive.  Kiss & Drive is not managed in the mornings; however we endeavor to have 1-2 members in the afternoons at pickup time.   It is important to note and abide by the Kiss & Drive rules at all times. These rules help keep both the flow of traffic and the safety of the children and volunteers.  Your patience of others is welcomed during this short time you are using Kiss & Drive to ensure everyoneǯs safety in and around the area.  Please always adhere to the volunteerǯs requests; they have the experience in keeping the flow and the safety of your children whilst using Kiss & Drive.  

Kiss & Drive General Rules   Kiss & Drive is available only for students from years 1 to 6.  Children must be able to get in and out of the car without your assistance to be able to use Kiss & Drive.   Please keep as far forward in the line as you can, at all times and let your children know they need to wait until your car is stopped before getting into or out of your car.  There should be only the front 3 cars to be filled or exited whilst stopped in the designated bays at a time.  Entering or exiting the car must only be via the passenger side doors of the car, never driver side as the roadway is too busy.   When leaving the bays please do not leave from the middle or back of the line, this is dangerous for yourself and other vehicles around you. Please wait for the cars to leave in front of you and leave behind them.  
At Pickup  Children do take at least 5 minutes from the siren to gather their bags and make their way to Kiss & Drive.  Its best not to arrive prior to school finish times.  If your children are not at Kiss & Drive when you are, please move away and use the nearby roundabout to do a loop and re-enter the back of the line.   

Kiss & Drive No Parking   Please take note of the signs posted within the immediate area.   Sign posted;  NO PARKING between the times of 7:30am-9am and 2:30pm – 4pm for the Kiss & Drive bays.   If you are parked please donǯt be offended if our volunteers do ask you to move on to allow for the flow of traffic.  However you are welcome to use these bays to park during the day.   PLEASE NOTE: This is also a fineable offence by City Rangers.   We are always looking for volunteers to help us at  Kiss & Drive   If you can spare one day, two days or more a term or during the year please contact the Road Wise Coordinator through lpspandcpresident@gmail.com  Itǯs an important part of our school day and it only takes about 20 minutes of the afternoon to ensure the kids are sent off home safely.  Our volunteers on the day of help are also able to park within the staff car park on the day of their shift.  
 

 


